
Ontario Line Construction Notice 

Information as of: September 18, 2023 

Tree removal and maintenance near Queen 
Street West and Spadina Avenue 

Expected start date: As early as September 20, 2023 

Expected duration: Up to 2 weeks 

Hours of work: Weekdays from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Please read other side for detailed construction information 



 

 

Contact us: 
Call us 24/7 at: 416-202-5100 
Write to us at: ontarioline@metrolinx.com 
Find us on Twitter, Facebook, and Instagram: @ontarioline 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/ontarioline 

Visit our community office: 
770 Queen Street East (near Queen & Broadview) 
General hours:  

• Mondays, Tuesdays, and Fridays: 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

• Wednesdays and Thursdays: 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à ontarioline@metrolinx.com. 
 

What is happening? 

• Nine trees will be removed between the northeast and southwest corners of Queen 
and Spadina to provide additional space for construction of the new station buildings. 

• Approximately seven trees hanging over Bulwer St will be trimmed to ensure the 
safety of the roadway during the construction period. 
 

 

When will work begin and how will it affect me? 

• Tree removal and maintenance will begin as early as September 20, 2023. The work 
will last for approximately two weeks. 

• Tree removal will take place weekdays between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. Tree maintenance 
will be conducted weekday evenings between 6 p.m. and 7 p.m. Work crews will 
begin to arrive on site as early as 6 a.m. 

• No full pedestrian passageway closures are expected, however temporary barriers 
will be in place to ensure site safety. 

 

What can I expect? 

• Equipment such as woodchippers and chainsaws will be visible on site. 
• Residents can expect some noise from equipment such as chainsaws, woodchippers, 

and heavy trucks. 

• Temporary directional barriers will be in place to maintain safety around the work site. 
• Work may be postponed or rescheduled due to unforeseen circumstances. 

• All the necessary construction permits have been obtained. 

• Removed trees will be replaced in accordance with Metrolinx’s Vegetation 
Management and Tree Compensation Program. 
 

 
About the Ontario Line 

• 15.6-kilometre subway line that will make it faster and easier to travel within Toronto 
and beyond.   

• 15 stops and more than 40 transit connections, including GO, TTC, and more.  

• Approximately 40 minutes from one end of the line to the other.  
• 28,000 fewer cars on the road each day. 
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